
Newsletter: 17th November 2023
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 Playing Programme
 Results of  Competitions
 Hole-in-one    

Club Competitions

 Men’s Championship Triples Sunday 19th November 
 Reserved Day Sunday 19th November 
 Hunt Cup Tuesday 21st November
 Club Ham Drawn Pairs Sunday 26th November
 Joan Small Cup Tuesday 28 November
 Super Veteran Pairs Tuesday 12th December
 Club Ham Drawn Pairs Sunday 17th December

Club Roll Ups

 Roll Ups Every Tuesday at 9.30 am
Every Thursday at 9.30 am
Every Saturday at 1.00 pm

The draw closes 15 minutes prior to start time.

Open Tournaments

 Open Triples Every Wednesday of November & December
 Open Hong Kong Pairs Every Friday of November & December

Bowls Auckland Events

 Interclub Saturdays 25th November & 2nd

December (Rounds 4-6 postponed from 
18th November)

 Men’s Pairs Saturday & Sunday 9th & 10th December
 Women’s Pairs Saturday & Sunday  9th & 10th December
 Jarden Open 2-4-2 Mixed  Pairs Thursday & Friday 28th & 29th December

PLAYING PROGRAMME 
FOR DECEMBER & the Rest of NOVEMBER 2023



RESULTS  OF COMPETITIONS

Many of our members are also golfers. In my
opinion, these are two similar sports, except that
you compete against others when you play bowls,
but you compete against yourself when you play
golf. Anyway it is so much easier to get touchers
after touchers in bowls, but very hard to get hole-in-
one in golf. Well, one of our loyal social member,
David Lovell, who visits our club almost every night,
has just got a hole-in-one recently. This is a picture
of him after the great achievement!

Two more Club Events were played in November. The Men’s Championship Pairs
attracted 19 entries, while there were 9 entries for the Women’s Pairs. It was encouraging
to see more members participating this time around. There were some fierce
competitions among the teams over the 8 rounds of play. Eventually, John Geaney &
Jeremy Reynolds won for the Men, with John Crow & Michael Aldolph as the Runners-up.
The Women’s Pairs were won by Esther Eu & Penny Yam, Fleur Grenfell & Marion Vague
were the Runners-Up. Congratulations and well done to all of them.

In the Auckland Centre Bowls 3Five Event which concluded just yesterday, we are very
proud of the three teams of Juniors who took part as they performed really well. Out
of a total of 26 teams from the many bowling clubs in Auckland, all three teams
qualified for the Post Section into the last eight. Herbert Lelo, Craig Moffat & Colleen
Short went even further to become one of the Semi-Finalists. It is our wish that they
could do better next season as they will still be eligible to play then.

Hole-in-one


